
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Global Greetings! 

 

We are excited to introduce "SPOTLIGHT” a 

unique Newsletter showcasing your talents! 

 

As valued members of our school community, we invite you to share your 

creative expressions, achievements, and memories with us. 

 

We welcome submissions in various forms: 

 Drawings/Paintings 

 Poems/Short Stories 

 Essays/Articles 

 Recipes/Cookery Tips 

 Photos of your achievements/hobbies 

 Nostalgic memories 

 

Submission Guidelines: 

1. Email your contributions to bmmhsschool@gmail.com 

2. Mention "Spotlight Newsletter" in the subject line 

3. Include your name & photo  

4. Send your submissions on or before 5th November. 



 

Why Spotlight? 

1. Celebrate your creativity 

2. Inspire fellow parents  

3. Strengthen our community bonds. 

 

We look forward to receiving your contributions! 

 

 

Thank You, 

Best regards, 

M. Kanthimathi 

Secretary 

 

 


